From: Warthen, Luke (DNR)

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Re: RZ-22-00004 & CP-22-00004 Teanaway Ridge
Date: Thursday, September 8, 2022 3:46:37 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

Kelly-

My apologies I mixed this comment up with the same comment from a previous review
email.

Apply it to RZ-22-00004 & CP-22-00004 Teanaway Ridge please.
Have a good afternoon,

Luke

Luke Warthen

Forest Practices

District Manager (Acting)
Southeast Region

WA DNR

dnr.wa.gov
luke.warthen@dnr.wa.gov
Cell: (360)523.3235
Office: (509)925.8510

From: Warthen, Luke (DNR)

Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 3:43:57 PM

To: kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: RZ-22-00004 & CP-22-00004 Teanaway Ridge

Kelly-

DNR appreciates the opportunity to provide SEPA comments for the proposed RZ-22-00005 & CP-22-
00005 Mardee Lake - Notice of Application. DNR would like to formally note that current or future
landowners of properties within the proposed rezoned area may need an approved Forest Practices
Application (FPA) prior to conducting timber harvest, whether for commercial sales of the timber or

for the removal of trees to create clearings for homes. These comments are intended to protect


mailto:Luke.Warthen@dnr.wa.gov
mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us

typed water and other natural resources, but please note that DNR is not requesting the project
proponent apply for a FPA at this time, but rather when they (or future owners of lots yet to be
created) plan to conduct timber harvest or convert portions of these properties to non-forestry (i.e.
for residential use).

Respectfully-

Luke

Luke Warthen

Forest Practices

District Manager (Acting)
Southeast Region

WA DNR

dnr.wa.gov
luke.warthen@dnr.wa.gov
Cell: (360)523.3235
Office: (509)925.8510



